Press Release

September 13, 2017 - Livingston, Texas

The Mayor and City Council of the City of Livingston are pleased to
announce the appointment of Billy S. Wiggins as the City Manager,
effective October 1, 2017. Mr. Wiggins was one of many applicants
for the position, and quickly emerged as the leading candidate.

Bill is a Livingston native, a graduate of Livingston High School and
Sam Houston State University, and a lifelong Livingston resident. He
has been employed for the past 32 years with the First National Bank
of Livingston, and will be resigning his position as Sr. Vice President
of the Bank to begin his role with the City.

In 2008 Bill was elected to the position of Alderman on the Livingston
City Council, and was serving his tenth year and fifth consecutive

term as Alderman. He has resigned his position as Alderman to serve
as City Manager.

“Bill’s knowledge of the City’s operations and personnel, his financial background and expertise, and
stellar reputation in our community are invaluable assets he brings to the City. I am absolutely
confident Bill will manage the City’s operations, finances and its most precious resource, the
employees, in the most professional level possible for years to come.” - Mayor Clarke Evans.

“I sincerely look forward to serving the citizens of our City, City Staff and employees, and the City
Council which has shown faith in me. I will do my utmost to continue the level of management
excellence as established by my predecessors in this office. To the citizens and staff I want you to
know that my door will always be open” - Bill Wiggins

Bill and wife Leona reside in the City and have raised their children here. Bill and Leona are blessed
with a wonderful son and daughter-in-law, Eric and Helen Wiggins, and a wonderful daughter and
son-in-law, Amanda and Andrew Haynes. The love of their lives are their four grandchildren, Aiden
Haynes, Allie Haynes, Sydney Caroline Wiggins and Jacob “Jake” Wiggins.
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